
Half termly Spellings  

In class your child will be practising the attached list of words in this half term. 

They are from the common exception word list and your child will receive a new 

list at the start of each half term. Please support your child to practise these 

words over the course of the next few weeks. It is an expectation that the 

children continue to spell these words correctly in their work. Your child will be 

tested on these words at the end of each half term and any words your child 

still finds challenging will be sent home to continue to practise. They will receive 

a sticker if they can spell them all correctly. 

Thank you for your continued support  

Year 1 team.  

 


